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I strongly oppose SB 803!  

Why would this bill even be considered when we do not have, nor will we have the 

ability to manufacture the supposed renewable non- fossil diesel fuel required in this 

bill within the time periods for implementation.  

What would be the financial burden put on truck drivers, farmers and others that use 

diesel fossil fuels to deliver goods and services to the public?  

Instead of continually trying to bankrupt our farmers and truck drivers with 

requirements that can't be met, why don't you stand behind these hard working 

people who are growing our produce, supplying the meat and poultry, that feed us 

and others around the world and those who deliver all these products that we need?  

It's time to stand up to common sense. Vote this bill down.  

 

Cathy Rackham 


